
ANNUNCIATION HOMELESS MINISTRY 
 

It's September - time to hit the books! 
 
As we begin the new Ecclesiastical Year and students and teachers start the 
new school year, we wanted to thank all those who supported our 5th Annual 
Annunciation Church Backpack Drive! We delivered 48 backpacks to Philadelphia 
Interfaith Hospitality Network for students from families experiencing homelessness! 
Please take a couple of minutes to read the attached thank you letter. 
  
Our 3rd Annual Project Home Book Drive is underway and continues until September 
30th. 
 

 
 

Now collecting your gently used books for Project HOME Books 
Accepting books in good condition, including customer favorites such as books on art 

and design, religion, and newer academic or technical texts on topics like 
engineering or philosophy. 

Cannot accept encyclopedias, outdated textbooks, or periodicals. 
 

One of several social enterprise programs at Project HOME, this initiative helps to 
provide opportunities for employment, income, community, and a stepping stone in 

recovery from homelessness. 

All book donations may be placed in or next to the Homeless Ministry Basket on the 

Mezzanine level next to our Resource Center.  
 

Prayers for a Blessed Year for all! 

The Homeless Ministry 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nGW05BQCO69VYpfZEtVVQBnOGHW1ngdx/view?usp=sharing

